
Feedback for Library Tutoring Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Librarian's Name] 

Library: [Library Name] 

Dear [Librarian's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback regarding my recent experience with the library's tutoring 

program. Overall, I found the program to be highly beneficial and well-structured. 

What I Liked: 

• The tutors were knowledgeable and approachable, making the sessions enjoyable. 

• The resources provided were useful and relevant to my studies. 

• I appreciated the one-on-one attention I received, which helped clarify my doubts. 

Suggestions for Improvement: 

• It would be helpful to have more sessions offered during peak study times. 

• Incorporating group study sessions could foster collaboration among students. 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this valuable program. I look forward to seeing 

continued improvements and innovations in the library's offerings. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


